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Message:

Last redistricting was 2021. Redistricting should happen after the census. The last census was 2020. The next one
will be 2030. Texas should not have another redistricting until 2031. The only true reason the Republicans have
asked to have another redistricting now is because Republican President Donald Trump has told them to in an
attempt to have more Republican representatives under his control. The proposed districts are obviously
gerrymandered to favor the Republican party and not to have districts representing the true needs and desires of
Texans. For as much as President Trump has said the election system has been worked against him, this is an
obvious and embarrassing way of swaying elections by the Republican Party. I always believed that our leadership
in Texas was proud of our State and how we do the right things for ourselves, and and would not bend to Federal
pressure, but it appears I was wrong. Our Republican Texas leadership apparently will to bend to whatever Trump
wants and will twist the dialogue and try to hide the truth. It is obvious that our Governor Abbott did not
immediately call for an election to replace US Congressman Turner because he is bowing to pressure and as such is
denying part of his constituents their voice. Once again, he is attempting to deny a voice to taxpayers. Our Texan
Republican Leadership should do the right thing and have redistricting at the right time, which is in 2031 after the
next census.





